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Our File: EA 0405-02
June 22, 2004

Mr. Alan Taylor

Vice-President Exploration
Canadian Zinc Corporation (CZN)
Suite 1262

700 West Pender Strect
Vancouver, BC V6C 1G8

Dear Mr. Taylor,

RE: Environmental Assessment 0405-02 Canadian Zinc Corporation Drilling Expansion

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board requires more information from Canadian
Zinc Ltd. on your proposed exploration development.

Pleasc provide the Review Board with a detailed description of the development. Include specific
locations for drill holes and maps clearly showing all new and existing access (including any proposed

access spur roads) and drill sites. This description should also clarify whether or not helicopters will be
vsed, and what additional infrastructure this will require (including any new fuel storage).

Sincerely,

Alan Ehrlich
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer

Ce: Review Board CZN distribution list

Box 938, 5102-50%" Avenue, Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7 Phone: 867-766-7050 Fax: 867-766-7074 Web Site:
www.nveirb.nt.ca
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Qur File: EA 0405-02
June 8, 2004

Mr. Alan Taylor

Vice-President Exploration
Canadian Zinc Corporation (CZN)
Suite 1202

700 West Pender Street
Vancouver, BC V6C 1G8

Dear Mr. Taylor,

RE: Environmental Assessment 0405-02 Canadian Zinc Corporation Drilling Expansion

As you are aware, your application to the Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board (MV2004C0030) to
expand the range of drilling exploration activities on the Canadian Zinc property has been referred to the
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board) for Environmental Assessment.
This assessment has now commenced. As per s.118 of the Mackenzie Valley Resource Management
Act, no authorizations required for carrying out your proposed development may be issued under any
federal or territorial law until the requirements of Part Five of the Act (including environmental
assessment) have been met.

The Review Board will now begin compiling a Draft Terms of Reference and Workplan for this
assessment, and identifying organizations interested in being kept informed. Please call me at 367-766-
7056 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Alan Ehrlich
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer

Ce: Review Board CZN distribution list
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